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I have to wonder if the next step will be to require banks to not be able to provide proof of income on their
loan applications. This is totally absurd. Why would a landlord not require proof of income on their rental
applications? If a rental voucher is part of their form of payment, then, let them provide the proof. 
     But, to not provide proof of income on a rental application is not a good business move. 
     Please vote NO on Ordinance 231019.

Hasta Luego, Barbara
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